
No.  06 13th October 2017 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

This week children have been amazing us once again with their fantastic 
homework. The effort many of our children are putting into their home projects in 

incredible. The Stone Age and Egyptian models in Year 3 and 4 are so detailed. Children have 
clearly taken in all the learning from their class and completed lots of home research.  

 
The range of home learning planned by teachers is providing our children with plenty of 

opportunity to engage with their topics and demonstrate their skills and creativity. Keep up the 
hard work Whitnash.  

 
A display of home work is being created in the school Key Stage 1 entrance during half term. 

This will provide all children and parents to see the work other children have done and to 
celebrate their own master pieces.  

 
The children in Year 6 have been on their residential trip this week to Marle Hall. We have 

greatly missed having them in school, but we know it is unlikely that they have missed us! They 
have all had a fabulous time and learnt so much about being independent on their first school 

trip away from home. Well done Year 6!  
 

Mr Hitchins reports that the children have conducted themselves well and therefore made the 
trip enjoyable for the teachers too!  We say a huge and heart-felt thank you to Mrs Sykes, Mr 
Collins, Miss Simmons and Mr Hitchins for giving up their time and evenings to provide this 

wonderful opportunity to Year 6! 
 

Please can I send a reminder to all parents to send coats with children each day. Whilst we are 
experiencing a mild October, the forthcoming weeks are likely to get much chiller as we move 
into winter.  I have asked all teachers to ensure that children have a coat on at playtimes to 

prevent the children catching a cold.  
 

Next week all children will be working with Fit4Schools to undertake their termly fitness 
activities. These activities allow the children to work towards improving their Personal Best from 
last half-term and build on their key movement skills at an age appropriate level. This is always 

a popular activity and no doubt will be greatly enjoyed again.  
 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 
 

Mrs Ellison, Headteacher 



Item Price 

Sweatshirt 
ONLY SIZE 24” 

Was £9.50 

Now £3.00 

Sweatcardis 
Please check for sizes 

Was £10.50 

Now £4.00 

Fleece Jackets 
Please check for sizes 

Was £16.00 

Now £8.00 

Reversible Coat 
Please check for sizes 

Was £18.00 

Now £8.00 

PE T-shirts 
Please check for sizes 

Was £5.50 

Now £2.50 

Baseball Caps 
PE Bags 
Despatch Bags 

Was £3.50 Now £2.00 
Was £3.50 Now £2.00 
Was £5.00 Now £2.50 

FURTHER REDUCTIONS 

Half-Term Holiday Club 
23—27 October 2017 

 
8am-5.30pm Monday—Friday 

 
After School Provision 

Every Evening 3.15-5.00pm 
 

For more information please contact 
Emma Canning - 07971 596124 

 
www.gogomakers.co.uk 

REMINDER 
 

Children break up for half term on 
Friday 20th October 2017 

 
INSET day  

Monday 30th October 2017 
 

Children back to school on 
Tuesday 31st October 2017 

Halloween Disco 
Thursday 19th October 2017 
Key Stage 1—4.00-5.15pm 
Key Stage 2—5.30-6.45pm 

£3.00 
Children only 

Flyers coming out Monday 



Here are a few photos of the things year 6 
have got up to this week.  There will be 

more on the website in due course. 



What’s on … 

October 2017      

17 Tuesday 3.30-5.00pm Football v St Joseph’s (h) 

19 Thursday 4.15-6.15pm Halloween Disco 

20 Friday AM Flu Immunisation—Reception—Year 4 

20 Friday  3.15pm Break up for Half-Term—one week 

23-27 Week Week Half Term 

30 Monday Day INSET day—school closed to pupils 

31 Tuesday 8.55am Pupils back at school 

31 Tuesday 3.30-5.30pm Parent Consultations 

November 2017        

1 Wednesday 3.30-6.00pm Parent Consultations 

7 Tuesday AM Photographer—Individuals 

9 Thursday 3.30-4.45pm Football v Leek Wootten (h) 

17 Friday 9.30am-12.00pm Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics at Campion 

December 2017       

8 Friday DAY Non-Uniform for Christmas Fayre 

15 Friday 3.15pm Christmas Fayre 

22 Friday 3.15pm Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Monday 
Pork Sausages 

with Gravy 
(v) Pasta in 

Tomato Sauce 
Jacket Potato with 

Chicken Mayo  
~ 

Homemade 
Chef’s Flapjack 
Ice Cream Tub 

Tuesday  
BBQ Chicken 
Fillet Bites and 

Wrap 
(v) Tuna Pasta 

Bake 
Jacket Potato with 

Cheese 
~ 

 Homemade 
Apple and 
Strawberry 
Crumble 

with custard 

Wednesday  
Roast Beef in 

Gravy 
(v) Veggie 
Sausages 

Jacket Potato with 
Pizza Melt Top 

~ 
Homemade 

Chocolate Crunch 
Biscuit 

Thursday  
Chicken Korma 

(v) Rustic 
Margherita Pizza 

Jacket Potato 
with Bacon and 

BBQ Sauce 
~ 

Homemade 
Orange or Lemon 

Drizzle Cake 

Friday  
Battered Fish 

Fillet 
(v) Cheese and 

Sweetcorn 
Omelette 

Jacket Potato with 
Cheese 

~ 
Pancake with 

Banana Chunks 

Everyday  
Bread and chilled water are available throughout lunch. Fresh fruit platters, organic yoghurts and rice pots 

are available as alternative desserts. 
Fresh fruits and vegetables used are subject to seasonal variation.  

(MSC) Certified Sustainable Seafood  
A non meat dish is available daily  

Please let your school cook know if you require a vegetarian meal on a day when 
one isn’t shown. For more information about school meals go to www.warwickshire.gov.uk/

schoolmeals 


